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It gives me great pleasure to introduce
myself as the new Headteacher of
Treloweth Primary School. I feel
extremely honoured and privileged to
have been chosen to continue to
develop this fantastic school onto the
next stage of its journey. I have worked
in education for over 20 years- mostly
in Cornwall but with two years teaching
New Zealand; I have been a teaching
Headteacher and an Executive
Headteacher. I am also parent of three
children, two boys and one girl. As a
parent my goal has always been to
ensure my children are happy in life
and achieve their potential and this is
the philosophy I bring to my role as
Headteacher. My goal is to ensure all
children who attend Treloweth are
happy and provided with all the
necessary opportunities to be the best
that they can be both socially and
academically. 
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 8th September 2023

Weds 13th Sept:
Y1, Y3, Y6 Meet
the Teacher at
2.45

Thurs 14th Sept:
Y2, Y4 Meet the
Teacher at 2.45

Fri 15th Sept: Y5
Meet the
Teacher at 2.45

Friday 6th
October: Staff
INSET day (No
children in
school) 



THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

At Treloweth we have a hugely committed and talented staff
team, and of course our wonderful children, which is a great

place for any new Headteacher to start! The needs of our
children are always paramount in the life and decision

making within a school. I strongly believe in providing our
children with exciting, creative and meaningful learning

experiences, which build their enthusiasm for learning and
help them to grow and develop positively in a variety of ways.
I think it is crucial to involve our children and their families as

partners in their education. I am also keen on building a whole
school community which thrives on mutual respect and

values positive relationships.  
 

It was a privilege to welcome all the children back into school
on Wednesday morning and introduce myself to so many of
you at the gate. Please do come up and introduce yourselves

outside school – I will be at the front door before and after
school each day. I look forward to meeting more of you in the
coming weeks and working with you throughout your child’s

time at Treloweth. 
 

Best wishes 
 Mrs Sarah French 
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                    TOY DONATIONS

At lunchtimes, we would like to have a range of toys
for children to play with. If you have any unwanted
toys that you would not mind donating, please put

them in the box labelled in the foyer.

We would love toys such as:
Toy cars, dress up clothes, lego etc.

Thank you!  
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School dinners
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Maths whizz passwords will be sent
home this week.

T h e r e  w i l l  b e  a  p r i c e  i n c r e a s e  f o r  s c h o o l
d i n n e r s  t o  £ 2 . 6 6  f r o m  1 s t  S e p t e m b e r

R A A C
Y o u  m a y  h a v e  s e e n  r e c e n t  n e w s  s t o r i e s  a b o u t

s o m e  s c h o o l s  h a v i n g  s t r u c t u r a l  p r o b l e m s  b e c a u s e
t h e y  w e r e  b u i l t  u s i n g  R e i n f o r c e d  A u t o c l a v e d

A e r a t e d  C o n c r e t e  ( R A A C ) .
I  a m  h a p p y  t o  s a y  t h a t  a l l  C r o f t y  S c h o o l s  h a v e
b e e n  t h o r o u g h l y  c h e c k e d  e a r l i e r  t h i s  y e a r  a n d

n o n e  w e r e  b u i l t  u s i n g  R A A C .  I f  y o u  h a v e  a n y
q u e s t i o n s  o r  q u e r i e s  a b o u t  t h i s  p l e a s e  d o  n o t

h e s i t a t e  t o  g e t  i n  t o u c h .
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

Reception children have
settled incredibly well and
have enjoy lots of creative
tasks this week. This group
loved working as a team to

create a large scale art
piece.

No crossing patrol this week

C h i l d r e n  a n d  s t a f f  a t  T r e l o w e t h  S c h o o l  w i l l  b e  w e a r i n g  t h e i r
f a v o u r i t e  j e a n s  o n  J e a n s  f o r  G e n e s  D a y  2 0 2 3  w h i c h  t a k e s  p l a c e  o n

F r i d a y  2 2 n d  S e p t e m b e r .
 

W e  a l l  i n h e r i t  a  r a n g e  o f  t a l e n t s ,  s k i l l s  a n d  p e r s o n a l i t y  t r a i t s
t h r o u g h  o u r  g e n e s  –  t h e y ’ r e  p a r t  o f  w h a t  m a k e s  u s  w h o  w e  a r e .
B u t  1  i n  2 5  c h i l d r e n  a l s o  i n h e r i t  a  g e n e t i c  d i s o r d e r  t h a t  m a k e s

t h e i r  l i f e  v e r y  d i f f i c u l t .  B y  p u l l i n g  o n  a  p a i r  o f  j e a n s  a n d  d o i n g
s o m e t h i n g  e x t r a o r d i n a r y  i n  j e a n s ,  w e  w i l l  b e  h e l p i n g  t o  f u n d  t h e

v i t a l  c a r e  a n d  s u p p o r t  s e r v i c e s  t h a t  t r a n s f o r m  t h e i r  l i v e s .

 
A l l  c h i l d r e n  c a n  t a k e  p a r t  b u t  i f  y o u  a r e  a b l e  a n d  w o u l d  l i k e  t o
d o n a t e ,  t h e r e  w i l l  b e  a n  o p t i o n  o n  p a r e n t  p a y .   P l e a s e  D O  N O T

s e n d  m o n e y  i n t o  s c h o o l -  t h a n k  y o u  f o r  y o u r  u n d e r s t a n d i n g .



All the children have made a a super
start to their time in Year 1! We have

had a wonderful time getting to
know each other and making our

own unique name card.

Year 2
We have had a fantastic few days in

year 2 getting to know each other and
taking part in amazing art. We have

learnt about different techniques such as
Abstract art and Pointillism. The artists
we focused on were George Seurat ,

Kandinsky and Jackson Pollock.

Year 3
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Year 1

We have had a fantastic start in year 3!
The children have settled in very well

and have enjoyed working on a
collaborative piece of art. They have
also made a brilliant start to their art
lessons and have been working on

sketching techniques and observational
skills.



Based on a project called
'Whistle While You Walk',

Year 5 have created a self-
portrait decorated with
patterns inspired from

music they have listened
to. 

Based on the Cornish
story ‘The Good Ship

True Love’, the children
have drawn self

portraits to create a
larger class art display.

Year 4

Year 6
Inspired by Shepard Fairey’s
‘Hope’ poster, Year 6 have
thought about language

that will motivate and
inspire them this year. They

will now use pastels to
create block colours on their

portraits.
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Year 5
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Updated term dates

Please look over the new and updated
term dates as there have been some

changes.


